
Dorota Richards 

Subject: FW: WO290-01 Port of Cork Company, EIA Consultation Notice 

, 

From: Robert Hickey - (DECLG) [mailto:Robert.Hickev@environ.ie] 
Sent: 18 May 2016 15:52 
To: Dorota Richards 
Cc: Joan Murphy - (DECLG); Roger Harrington - (DECLG) 
Subject: RE: WO290-01 Port of Cork Company, EIA Consultation Notice 

Hi Dorota 

Thank you for your email. Please note that Roger Harrington PO has taken over responsibility from Lorraine 
O'Donoghue PO for the foreshore functional area relevant to this Department. 

Details: 
Email: Roger.Harrington@environ.ie 
Foreshore, Department of the Environment, Community & Local Government, Newtown Road, Wexford Y35 AP90 

Telephone Direct: +353 (0)53 9117340 Address: Marine Planning & 

I have referred a copy of your request to our water Service Adviser (WSA) and we will contact you further on receipt 
of their observations. 

In the interim please note that the Marine Planning and Foreshore Section (MPFS) is currently processing a 
foreshore application made by Port of Cork Company Ltd in respect of (1) Harbour Development Works a t  Bantry 
Harbour, Bantry, Co. Cork and (2) the construction of rock armour groynes and beach nourishment a t  Cove Strand, 
Bantry, Co. Cork. (Ref: FS 006437). The foreshore application and the EPA applications were considered under the 
same planning reference 12/00735. A copy of the foreshore application, the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS), 
other application supporting documentation and associated correspondence can be viewed on the Department 
website under the following link: 

h t t D : / / w w w . e n v i r o n . i e / D l a n n i n a / f o r e s h o r e / a D D l i c a t i o n s / D o r t - m e n t - w o r k s  

Kind regards 
a "  

Rob 

Robert Hickey 
Marine Planning - Foreshore Section (MPFS) 
Dept. of the Environment, Community and Local Government 
Newtown Road 
Wexford Y35 AP90 

Tel: 053-911 7365 

Robert. hickev@environ.ie 
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From: Dorota Richards [mailto:d.richards@epa.ie] 
Sent: 18 May 2016 09:47 
To: Lorraine O'Donoghue - (DECLG) 
Cc: Caitriona Collins 
Subject: WO290-01 Port of Cork Company, EIA Consultation Notice 

Dear Ms O'Donoghue, 

Please find attached for your attention, should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me or the 
inspector. 

Kind regards 

Dorota Richards 

Programme Officer 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Environmental Protection Agency 

Tel: 0539160600; dLr.rsw&-@era2j: 

. a  

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 

intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they 

are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify 

the EPA postmaster - postmaster@eDa.ie 

The opinions contained within are personal to the sender and 

do not necessarily reflect the policy of the Environmental Protection 

Agency. 

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.conl 
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